
  RADFORD BAND BOOSTERS 
02/21/23 MEETING 

 
 

1. The meeting was called to order by President Kenneth Stevens with the 
following members present:  Heather Ratcliffe, Cathy Caldwell, John Farris, 
Daniel Frankenberger and Donna Sams.  

 
2. Google Update – Ken spoke to the IRS about our non-profit letter.  They are 

supposed to be sending it.  Once we receive it, we can get our google 
calendar and email reinstated. 

 
3. Treasurer’s Report – Most expenses were for honor band and all districts, 

bassoon rental and reeds.  We do have more donations to deposit. 
 

4. Fundraising – Snap raise – We are ready to start.  Daniel and George will tell 
the kids about it and instruct them after the concert.  We set a start date of 
March 7th and it will run until April 4th. 
 

5. Band Director’s Report – Would like to do a Carowinds trip with the entire 
band in May. Since the last meeting we have done the RU basketball game, 
VT Honor Band, Tromblowin’ at JMU (this was not a band organized event, 
just a few students attended) and All Districts. 
 
We would like to send Mr. Saunders to a conference as required for him to 
maintain his certification.  He will look into conference opportunities. 
 
We will be having a band concert on Thursday, March 2nd.  We will then go 
to Belle Heth on Friday, March 3rd to play a concert and try to get more kids 
interested in the band. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for March 14th at 6 p.m. 
 

Adjournment. 
 


